
 
A R I Z O N A  D E P A R T M E N T  O F  T R A N S P O R T A T I O N  

 

MOTOR VEHICLE DIVISION 
 
 

OFFICE MEMO 
T4313 

 
August 18, 2004 

 
 
 
TO:  MVD ORGS 
  MVD T&R/DL THIRD PARTY PROVIDERS 
  ARIZONA LICENSED TITLE SERVICE COMPANIES 
  ARIZONA DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS SERVICES 
  U.S. DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS - REGIONAL OFFICE 
 
 
FROM:  
 
 
SUBJECT: VEHICLE LICENSE TAX (VLT) AND REGISTRATION FEE EXEMPTIONS 

FOR SURVIVING SPOUSE OF 100% DISABLED VETERAN 
 
 
Effective August 25, 2004, Laws 2004, Chapter 306, extends the vehicle license tax (VLT) and 
registration fee exemptions currently provided to 100% disabled veterans, pursuant to A.R.S. § 
28-5802, to include the surviving spouse until the spouse’s remarriage or death. 
 
The U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs will provide the attached certification letter to all 
eligible spouses upon request. 
 
To receive the VLT and registration fee exemptions, the eligible spouse must present this 
certification letter to the Division at the time of vehicle registration.  A new certification letter 
will be required each year. 



 

 
VA Regional Office 

3333 N Central Avenue 
Phoenix, Arizona 85012 

 
 
August 25, 2004 
 
 
Mrs. Jane Doe      In reply refer to: 345/21 
3333 N Central Ave.     XC 00 000 000 
Phoenix, AZ  85012     DOE, John 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This is to certify that the records of the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) show Mrs. 
Jane Doe as surviving spouse of the above named veteran drawing 100% disability 
compensation at time of death. 
 
Additionally, Mrs. Jane Doe has not remarried and is entitled to receive the Vehicle 
License Tax (VLT) exemption provided pursuant to A.R.S. § 28-5802. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
A.  Miro 
Veterans Service Center Manager 
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